
 
 
Our Ref:  022/18 
 
6th February 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Lancashire Cup Rugby Union Festival – Thursday 8th February 2018 
 
Congratulations, your son has been selected to play Rugby for the Academy in the Lancashire 
Schools Rugby Union Festival at Preston Grasshoppers Rugby Club, Preston.   
 
In order to start the competition at 10.30am, we will be leaving school at 8.45am.  It is hoped 
we will return to school for 3.15pm.  
 
The matches will be 10–a–side and will be played on 3G artificial surface.  Full length metal rugby / 
football studs are not allowed on this surface so moulded studs should be worn.  Students should 
bring their rugby kit, a tracksuit and/or warm clothing; they do not need to arrive into school 
wearing school uniform. 
 
If you consent to your son attending this event, please complete the reply slip below 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr. R Lawton 
Head of Physical Education 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mr R Lawton – Year 8 Lancashire Cup Rugby Union Festival – 8th February 2018 
 

Name: _________________________________________  Form: __________________ 

I do/do not give consent to my son attending the above named festival.  I understand that he will be 
travelling to and from the event by school minibus. 
 
I am/am not able to ensure he is wearing appropriate footwear for a 3G surface 
 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: ___________________ 

 
 


